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	You are receiving this email about the work of the Pharmacy Review Steering Group (RSG) because you are subscribed to newsletters sent by PSNC, who represent the community pharmacy sector. If you would prefer not to receive these updates on the RSG's work, you can opt out here. You will also be able to opt out at any time in the future by using the relevant link at the bottom of every email in the series.

Review Steering Group update and podcast launch

Alongside an update on what we are currently working on, the Pharmacy Representation Review Steering Group (RSG) has published a one-page summary of its wider work programme. This includes information about how contractors can get involved and the proposed timing of the contractor vote on the RSG proposals for the future of pharmacy representation. 
For those who prefer to listen to updates, the RSG has also published its first podcast about the work underway to improve the representation and support of NHS Community Pharmacy.

August 2021 update

Read the summary of the RSG's work

Listen to the RSG podcast

Survey now open on future roles of national and local organisations
We held ten online focus group sessions at the end of July/early August with contractors, LPCs, trade body representatives (AIM, CCA, NPA) and wider stakeholders on the future roles of national and local representative and support organisations. Following these focus groups, we are conducting a survey to seek the views of LPCs and contractors who were unable to attend.

Please take a look at these slides that outline the potential roles of the national and local organisations and then answer the following survey questions

Survey questions on potential role of national organisations
Survey questions on potential role of local organisations


Please note these surveys close on Wednesday 1st September 

RSG FAQs

You can find out more about the work of the RSG in our frequently asked questions (FAQs) document here.
  

	

	
	
	




			Pharmacy Representation Review Steering Group (RSG)
The Pharmacy Representation Review Steering Group (RSG) is taking forward work to improve community pharmacy contractor representation and support.

This email is from the RSG, but you are receiving it because you are subscribed to PSNC's newsletters.







	





[image: ]

image2.gif




image1.jpeg
PHARMACY REPRESENTATION

REVIEW
STEERING {::}
GROUP




